
 

 

 

 

 
   

 
 

 

 
  

 

 

Friday  2020 

Friday 10th 
December 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Christmas Jumper Day 

As you know, today children came dressed in Christmas jumpers or other non-
uniform. This was to raise money for the charity called Save The Children. We 
have talked briefly with pupils about the charity, but if you have time, please take 
a look at Save the Children’s website with your child to find out more about the 
work they do. Visit: www.savethechildren.org.uk 

Thank you for your donations today. Together, we raised £258.01 

Nativity Play next week  

We are expecting our nativity play (The Magical Christmas Jigsaw) to go ahead as 
planned. Parents are invited to come to St Stephen’s Church in person, but face 
coverings must be worn by all adults, and seating will be spaced out. Please can no 
more than 2 adults per family attend in person. We will also be broadcasting it on 
Zoom, so that if you feel uncomfortable coming in person, you can still watch from 
wherever you are. The Zoom meeting code will be texted to all parents on Tuesday. 
The two performances are on Tuesday 14th at 1:45pm and Wednesday 15th at 
10am. Please check the table below to find out which performance your child’s class 
will be at. If your child has an acting part, they will be performing at both. 

Tuesday 14th 1:45pm Wednesday 15th 10am  

Nursery PM  Nursery AM  

R Twisters  R Spinners  

1 Hockney  1 Delius  

2 Lister  2 Forster  

3 Haworth  3 Bronte  

4 Priestley  4 McMillan  

5 Salt  5 Jowett  

6 Cartwright  6 Appleton  

Christmas Party Day and last day of term – Friday 17th December 

Next Friday will be our Christmas party day and last day of term. Children may 
wear party clothes, but should not bring any food or drinks.  

Children return to school on Tuesday 4th January 2022. 

Have a wonderful weekend!          Mr Elcock (Deputy Head)  



Nursery 
Morning: Lenka Afternoon: Mohammed A 

Reception 
Spinners: Nehemiah & Andrej Twisters: Szebasztian & Oladipo 

Year 1 
Delius: Gloria & Abubakar Hockney: Afia & Fatima 

Year 2 
Forster: Ahmed & Aariz Lister: Martin & Vanessa 

Year 3   

Bronte:  Samira & Uzair Haworth:  Haris & Malayeka 

Year 4   

McMillan:  Ziya & Ibrahim Priestley:  Sabeehah & Martinka 

Year 5   
Salt:  Olivia & Zijah Jowett:  Rumaisa & Aisha 

Year 6   

Appleton:  Jake & Tabarak Cartwright:  Afaan & Salman 

 

Superstars 
 
We are now beginning to hold Celebration Collective Worship (Assemblies) on 
Friday mornings. We hope that in a few weeks we will, once again, be able to 
invite parents to join us in celebrating our pupils’ achievements. We will let you 
know when this will happen. 
 

Well done to all our Superstars below… 

Last week’s attendance and punctuality 
 

Nursery 
Morning: 69& & 2 Lates Afternoon: 63% & N.A 

Reception 
Spinners: 77% & 2 Late Twisters: 73% & 11 Lates 

Year 1 
Delius: 91% & 3 Lates Hockney: 84% & 5 Lates 

Year 2 
Forster: 86% & 1 Late Lister: 84% & 7 Lates 

Year 3   

Bronte:  84% & 3 Lates Haworth: 94% & 6 Lates 

Year 4   
McMillan: 87% & 7 Lates Priestley: 92% & 5 Lates 

Year 5   
Salt: 92% & 2 Lates Jowett:  97% & 4 Lates 

Year 6   

Appleton:  91% & 4 Lates Cartwright: 83% & 9 Lates 

 


